From: Joely Proudfit <jproudfi@csusm.edu>
   > Date: Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 11:33 AM
   > To: gvalle <gvalle@csusm.edu>
   > Subject: Re: ENVS Course Approval request
   > 
   > Oh yes so sorry I meant to reply been crazy busy with the film festival.  

   > I support your course. 

   > Please share www.caiiff.com
   > Feel tomorrow night kayak to klemtu would be perfect for envs students. 

   > Joely
   > Joely Proudfit, PhD. 
   > Director, California Indian Culture and Sovereignty Center
   > Professor, American Indian Studies
   > Department Chair, American Indian Studies
   > 
   > On Nov 1, 2018, at 11:27 AM, Gabriel Valle <gvalle@csusm.edu> wrote:
   > 
   >     Hi again Joely,
   > 
   >     I was wondering if you had the time to view the proposed ENVS course I sent your way.
   >     I have attached the documents for ENVS 301 “Place and Power” and ENVS 340
   >     “Environmental Justice” to the email. Please let me know if AIS approves of the course
   >     and I will pass it along to UCC. Thanks!
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   >     Gabriel
   > 
   >     From: gvalle <gvalle@csusm.edu>
   >     Date: Thursday, October 11, 2018 at 10:43 AM
   >     To: Joely Proudfit <jproudfi@csusm.edu>
   >     Subject: ENVS Course Approval request
   > 
   >     Hi Joely,
   > 
   >     My name is Gabriel Valle and I teach in the Environmental Studies department. As a
   >     growing major, my job has been to develop new courses to fit our demand. I have
   >     currently submitted several courses for review to UCC. Recently, the committee ask for
   >     your approval on two of those course “Place and Power” and “Environmental Justice.” I
   >     have attached the syllabi and C-forms for each course for your viewing. Please let me
   >     know if you approve and I will pass that along to UCC. 
   > 
   >     Thank you
   > 
   >     Gabriel

